
 STINSON PUBLIC 

MEETING 
Monday March 23rd, 2015 

Central Memorial Recreation Centre 
7pm - 9pm 

Doors Open 6:30 

TTHEHE  WWARDARD  2 W2 WORDORD                                                                                                                                                                                        MARCH 2015 

Jasonfarr.com                                                                                                          Jason.farr@hamilton.ca 

Hope to see you there.  If you are unable to attend, please know your input is    

always welcome.  You may visit my jasonfarr.com, or, email or phone anytime.  

Please join us to discuss with  city staff 
 

The Claremont Underpass rehabilitation  
The final phase of  the Alanson feeders street construction 

The Wentworth/Charlton pedestrian safety measures 

www.stinsoncommunity.ca 
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Need a   

Blue Box, 

Green Bin  

Or Garbage 

Tags? 

 
Call or email the Ward 2  

office. We deliver. 
 

Keep In Touch! 

City Hall     71 Main St. W (2nd floor) 

Address:    Hamilton ON L8P 4Y5 

Phone:       905-546-2711 

Fax:           905-546-2535 

Email:        jason.farr@hamilton.ca 

Web Site:  JasonFarr.com 

Twitter:      @Councillor_Farr 

Want more updates about what is going 

on in your community?  Sign up for 

Councillor Farr’s Ward 2 Word at  

JasonFarr.com & we will keep you in-

formed! 

Jasonfarr.com                                                                                                          Jason.farr@hamilton.ca 

The Claremont Underpass  

The Claremont bridge rehab project (including the bridges over Stinson, Young and 

Charleton tunnel), is expected to start in early to mid-summer. 

Alanson feeders street construction 

Remaining road works in the Alanson/Grant/Blythe/Erie/ will re-commence when weath-

er allows in the spring (April/May) to be completed by the end of summer.  

Are you a senior living in the Stinson Community? 

Councillor Farr is establishing a Downtown Senior working group, designed to discuss 

issues and actions that may enhance senior lifestyles in our Downtown. A sign-up sheet 

will be provided. 

The Wentworth/Charlton Pedestrian Safety Initiative 

Will be funded as a Participatory Budgeting approved project.  Join us to hear directly 

from staff on safety measures and offer your input! 


